
Hello lovely people of the Highway 
(1-40) 

Hello my name is Lucie and I have been knocking on your doors for the past 
few months. It was great to meet you all and listen to what you like about the 
area you live in and also your concerns. I have listed what you said bellow.  

What do you like about living here: 
some people said they have lived in this area for over 30 years 
good location, plenty of shops, close to the city centre 
peaceful and “really safe area”  
bus services, cycling lane and nearby train station - “well 
connected” 
quality schools nearby  
people know their neighbours “good community”  

  
Some of your concerns: 

traffic, road is very busy, 20 miles limit are blocking access to 
the road 
noise, noise from the traffic and noise from students 
low standard housing and not affordable housing for new generations  
not enough happening within the community 
front gardens are neglected and untidy either with rubbish or uncut grass 
concerns about new developments from the university 

As a Volunteer Community Organiser I am here to support you to turn your ideas or 
concerns into action by bringing you together with other people who have similar interests.  

As a part of our support for better integration of 
different communities in the area we are organising 
Hello! Hubs. This is an event open to everyone that 
offers a chance to meet your neighbours, welcome 
newcomers to the area and to build a positive 
relationship from the beginning.Hello! Hubs will take 
place in local community pub the Bevy on 
Saturday 17th October 2015 at 10am-3pm.  
 
We would like to invite you to help us shape this 
event, your contribution really matters. Get in touch 
with us to get involved! 

Best wishes,  
Your community organisers  

Email: moulsecoombcommunityorganiser@gmail.com 

Brighton Community Organisers                              @BrightonCOs

Address: 50 Hillside. 
Brighton BN2 4TF
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